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1-844-815-6149
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pattullobridgereplacement.ca 
pattullobridgeproject@gov.bc.ca 

Work on the Project 
bcib.ca 
info@bcib.ca  

Road Sweeping in New Westminster and Surrey 
March 2, 2021 

Fraser Crossing Partners (FCP) will conduct road sweeping activities within the Pattullo Bridge Replacement Project area in 
New Westminster and Surrey as part of ongoing road maintenance within the Project area. Road sweeping will take place 
during the daytime on residential streets to limit noise, and between 7:00 p.m. and 3:00 a.m. on major roads to limit traffic 
impacts.  

While this work is underway, a slow moving sweeper truck will operate in a single lane followed by a Project vehicle that 
has warning lights to ensure the safety of other drivers. When required, some areas will have temporary no parking 
restrictions when this work is scheduled to take place. When parking restrictions are in effect, they will be well-signed. 

FCP will be conducting routine road sweeping within the Project area, as well as on an as-needed basis following 
construction activities. FCP will notify impacted businesses and residents in advance of the start of this work.  

If you have any questions about this work, please call the 24/7 phone line at 1-844-815-6149 or email info@fcgp.ca.  

What to Expect 

Timing 
Early March 2021 

Hours of Work 
Monday to Friday between 9:00 a.m. – 
3:00 p.m. for residential streets  

Monday to Friday between 7:00 p.m.–  
3:00 a.m. for major roads  

Traffic  
One slow moving sweeper truck will be 
operating in a single lane followed by a 
Project vehicle with warning lights to ensure 
safety. Drivers are advised to use caution 
when near. 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby businesses and residents may 
hear noise from the sweeper truck. 
Temporary no parking areas will be in 
effect during this work. Areas where 
parking restrictions are required will 
be well-signed in advance of the start 
of work.  
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